
STUDENT ID BADGE/HOLDER/BLACK LANYARD
As a way to increase security and efficiency on our campuses, Avondale Elementary
School District is issuing all students a student badge and lanyard. Students will
need to wear their badge & lanyard to school every day. The student ID provides
greater efficiency for students when interacting with various district services.

What information is stored on the student ID? Only the student ID number is
stored electronically on the card - either via the bar code or the RFID chip. 

Who is required to wear an ID? All students, grades Pre-K—8th , are required to
wear their ID badges.

What is the ID used for? ID badges are used to easily identify each student, as well
make campus services more efficient. For example, students will use their ID badge
when checking out a book in the library, paying for their meal in the cafeteria and
scanning on/off the bus.

What if my child loses their ID? All students are provided their first ID card at no
expense. But should the ID be lost, stolen, or damaged, a replacement must be
promptly purchased for $5 from their designated school office. 

MY VIEW PARENT APP FOR BUS RIDERS---COMING SOON !!!
A parent app will be coming which will allow parents to track when their child gets
on and off the bus.

BUS TAG/LUGGAGE LOOP FOR BACKPACKS
Color-coded bus tags for grades K-8 will be issued to students who ride the bus each
day. Please help us keep these bus tags on your child’s backpack.


